LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Redfield, at the Redfield Municipal Building located at 4830 Co Rt 17, Redfield, NY 13437 on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 at 7:30pm. The purpose of this hearing is to consider the proposed Pennock Brook Subdivision.  All interested persons will be heard at the above-mentioned time and place.  


                                        Dated: November 17, 2020
						Order by the Town Board
                                        Susan Hough, Town Clerk

